
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2019-M-146 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Letter of Understanding – Emergency Evacuations  

Agenda Date: September 5, 2019 

Attachments: Letter of Understanding – City of North Bay 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-146; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council approves the Letter of Agreement with the City of North Bay for 
evacuation services as part of our emergency management plan. 
 
 
INFORMATION 
 

We are in the process of ensuring we have appropriate agreements in place, and current, should the 
need arise to evacuate portion of our community in the event of an emergency.  Attached to this memo 
is the proposed letter of understanding with the City of North Bay. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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